
HIF – MEETING SUMMARY 
Thursday, 24th June 2021 

Campbell Town Pub 

Meeting commenced at 11:01am 

 
 

• Discussions around trainers’ access to nominations. It was agreed that the current process 
is best. Education around nominations will be provided to industry 

• Discussion around qualifying trial times. Trial times will remain, but horses will be able to 
complete these over either distance. 

• An update regarding the Brighton Track Alarm which is currently being worked on. 

• An update on girls changeroom at Burnie. The Club have advised there is a plan to provide 
an appropriate space for this.  

• An update on how Tasracing plans to market Tasbred Bonus winners. 

• An update on the race condition Tasbred Selected First. Whilst the group wanted this to 
be extended Tasracing have committed to provide analysis on its impact at the September 
meeting. 

• An example of the ballot point system for publishing was provided to the group. 

• An update around combined Mare and Driver concessions. With the group still in favor of 
discussion will continue with Harvey on implementation. 

• Discussions around the eligibility of dual engaged runner. The group advised industry is 
not in favor of ineligible runners fulfilling their second engagement. ORI to follow up futher. 

• An update around novice drivers not attending driving school. Mandatory attendance 
requirements have been written into the Harness Licensing Requirements. 

• Discussion around the 2021/22 Harness Feature Race Calendar. The first 6 months would 
be set with possible changes to the second half of the season if required.     

• An update was provided on the Harness Wagering Performance. 

• An update was provided on Assets and Facilities.  

• An update was provided on the North-West track. 

• A marketing update was provided on Agfest, and the promotions being done in the 
wagering market. 

• An update was provided on Animal Welfare. 

• A discussion around Race Dates regarding the number of meetings held in the South. 
Tasracing advised that the 2021/22 dates would remain with further analysis to be done 
when producing these for the 2022/23 season. 

• An update was provided around the process of splitting prizemoney through the Harvey 
system with implementation likely to be end of 2021. 

 
 

Next Meeting: Thursday, 9th September 2021 


